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Dear Professor Russel Griggs OBE,
 
Thank you for your response to our recent consultation on proposals for a Heat in Buildings Bill.

My officials are in the process of collating and analysing the responses to the consultation as part of the
process which will result in a full response from the Scottish Government on next steps later this year.
That will include consideration of the detailed and thoughtful contribution from the RRG, for which we
are most grateful – as indeed we are to all of those with whom we have engaged and who have
provided us with their views.

In the meantime, I would welcome a chance to meet with you to discuss the points raised in your
response. Please contact my Assistant Private Secretary, Katie Robertson, at
MinisterforZCBATTR@gov.scot to make the necessary arrangements.
 
Yours sincerely,

 
Patrick Harvie MSP
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